
Please support Amendment 4A. Also, please remove the exception for "technical infractions." We need full access to all police files, 
with no leeway for hiding more serious misconduct under a broad interpretation of "technical."

Transparency in police discipline files is a crucial step in restoring the public's waning trust in the institution of policing. When 
citizens don't trust the police, they frequently lose faith in the entire justice system. The rule of law requires meaningful accountability 
for the enforcers of the law. Again, I urge you to support Amendment 4A.


